
 

      Principal:  Michelle Frank 
      4950 Tolt Ave. 

      Carnation, WA 98014  

      Phone: 425-844-4550 

      Fax:  425-844-4552 

 

 
Dear Carnation Parent/Guardian, 

 

As we complete the second month of school, we are beginning to think about conferences.  

Conferences will be held at Carnation Elementary on the following days.  Students will be 

dismissed at 12:45 pm on all three days, as well as on Wednesday, November 22. 

 

Friday, November 17  8:45 am - 9:25 am 

     1:15 pm - 4:15 pm 

 

Monday, November 20 8:45 am - 9:25 am 

     1:15 pm – 7:30 pm  

 

Tuesday, November 21 8:45 am – 9:25 am 

     1:15 pm – 4:15 pm 

 

Conferences are a chance for you to learn more about your child’s individual progress in school, 

both socially and academically.  It is also a time for the teacher to share recent assessment 

information, the quarterly progress report, and set goals with you and your child for the first half 

of the school year.  

 

Please schedule your conference online by clicking on the QR code below or go to 

outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/CarnationElementary@rsd407.org/bookings/ 

 

 

Warmly, 

 

 

 

Michelle Frank 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


